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July 24, 2014 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re:  Consultation on the Effectiveness of Part II of the Energy Consumer 
Protection Act, 2010  
Board File No. EB-2014-0158 

 
In response to the Board's July 21st, 2014 letter to stakeholders, London Hydro Inc. (“London 
Hydro”) is notifying the Board of its intent to participate in the above noted proceeding. London 
Hydro may participate independently and/or as part of the Electricity Distributors Association 
(“EDA”).  
 
London Hydro’s contacts for this proceeding are as follows: 
 
Martin Benum     Karen Schmidt 
Director of Regulatory Affairs   Customer Service Supervisor 
London Hydro Inc.     London Hydro Inc. 
111 Horton Street     111 Horton Streets 
London, ON N6A4H6    London, ON N6A4H6 
 
Telephone: (519) 681-5800 ext. 5750  Telephone: (519) 681-5800 ext. 5615 
Email: benumm@londonhydro.com ` Email: schmidtk@londonhydro.com 
 
 
London Hydro is not eligible for and does not intend to seek an award of costs as per the Board's 
Cost Award Guidelines. 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
 
Martin Benum, CMA, BBM 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
Telephone (519) 681-5800 ext. 5750 
Fax (519) 661-2596 
benumm@londonhydro.com 
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